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Hello,

As a Maine resident, I. urge you to stop the expansion of the landfill until adequate
studies are done to insure that it is not harming nearby residents. Fires, odors, and
releasing effluent into nearby rivers are creating health problems for people living
nearby and poisoning fish in the rivers, which are the traditional food supply of the
Penobscot people.

Thank you,

Abigail A. Fuller
fullerwollman@gmail.com
260-901-9027 
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